
BCPO News 
   

LaChia L. Bradshaw, Prosecutor 
  

Brenda Román Maneri, First Assistant Prosecutor 
 

                
 
 
Joel Bewley 
Public Information Officer 
Desk: 609-265-5777 
Cell: 609-820-4407 
jbewley@co.burlington.nj.us 
 
February 25, 2024 
     

Three Shot at Willingboro Residence 
    

Burlington County Prosecutor LaChia L. Bradshaw and Willingboro Township Acting Public 
Safety Director Captain Ian Bucs announced that three people were shot last night in the 
Buckingham Park section of Willingboro Township.  

The incident occurred at approximately 8:15 p.m. at a residence in the first block of 
Buttercup Lane. The victims were adult males. They were taken to Cooper University 
Hospital in Camden and are expected to survive.  

No arrests have been made. 

The names of the victims and further details are being withheld at this point of the 
investigation, which is being conducted by the Willingboro Township Police Department 
and the Burlington County Prosecutor’s Office.  

Anyone with information that might be helpful to detectives is asked to call the Willingboro 
Township Police Department’s tip line at 609-877-6958, or send an email to 
tips@co.burlington.nj.us. 
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